Andrea Sessler

From: Max Wyss <mcrwyss@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 11:46 AM
To: Andrea Sessler

Subject: Re: PRRES20213908 Retaining Wall

*** This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening attachments. ***

Hey Andrea,

The buyer is wanting to move forward with the wall and us his own guys. I'm fine with attaching the permit to my
original building permit. All good 3

Thanks
Max

Sent from my iPad

OnJul 13, 2022, at 11:00 AM, Andrea Sessler <Andrea.Sessler@cityofls.net> wrote:

Good Morning Max,

Tom Graves, the buyer of this house, has been in contact with us regarding the retaining wall. He said he
spoke to you and you are ok with him performing the work. Our department’s preference is that he adds
his portion of the work to your existing permit. Since the retaining wall is on your plot plan and will need
to be completed for your plot plan inspection, we would consider this inside the scope of your building
permit. No additional fees will be assessed. Please let me know if moving forward with his retaining wall
plan as part of your permit is ok. Thank you!

Yours ?'F-Mﬁf,

Andrea Sessler | Development Technician
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063
816.969.1230 |cityofLS.net | Andrea.Sessler@cityofls.net
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: “This electronic message transmission (including any accompanying attachments) from www.cityofls.net is
intended solely for the person or entity for its intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise
protected from disclosure. The information contained is intended solely for the use of the individual(s), organization(s) or entity(ies) named
above. If you have received this transmission but are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact sender
immediately by Reply e-mail and delete/destroy the original message and all copies.”

Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might negatively affect any computer
system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is
accepted by the sender for any loss or damage arising in any way in the event that such a virus or defect exists.



